
Students working from Home 

 

Dear Families,  

     We are excited and gracious that you chose to continue your Faith Formation at home during 

this pandemic. You will still be assigned a time and teacher for your class and we will mirror the 

lessons like we did in March. We will have a drive-thru on September 13, 2020, for material pick 

up which includes tote bag, lesson book and syllabus. Please follow the syllabus for all lessons 

and activities. (The syllabus is also located on our St. Bartholomew’s website under the 

Religious Education tab).  If the pandemic is over sometime this year or early next year and you 

choose to come back to the Parish Center, then you will be at the same point as your other 

classmates. Your teacher will be the one to determine any tests or activities that need to be 

handed in for review. Communication is extremely important to determine completion of the 

lessons and of the grade. Thank you for working through this pandemic as we all are in this 

together. Please answer any emails and look at the St. Bartholomew’s website frequently for 

updates.  

May the Holy Spirit be with you,  

 

Becky L. Walsh and Christina L. Gambrill 


